Hardwick e

Primary School

19 March 2020

Our Ref: HP7871

Dear Parents/Guardians

On Wednesday 18th March, the Government confirmed that schools are to close at the
end of the day on Friday 20th March 2020 until further notice.

It was also confirmed that there would be provision available to specific groups of
children. Further information on this will be provided as soon as possible.

In case we need contact you, please ensure you have given your current contact details
to the school office. This can be sent via email to admin@hardwick.derby.sch.uk.
Alternatively, you can telephone the school on (01332) 272249. We will keep you
informed of any updates via email and text message.

Learning activities for children to carry out at home can be found oh our website, under
Curriculum, Home Learning. ‘

If you need to contact the school while it is closed, please email us on
admin@hai cfw ck.derby.sch.uk.

Thank you.

Head of School
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